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GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE 

Greetings Brother Knights, 
 

Although the summer was a wet one it has ended and I 
already miss the warmth. I would to thank all of you who 
helped out to make our bowling tournament a success 
and a big shout out to John Hopkins for making it all 
happen. 
 

I would also like to thank Tim Ewing for putting together 
our blood drive and all those who participated. Our 
Knight of the month was Chuck Wilson, he helps out 
with all our events and gives plenty of input. If you would 
like to be Knight of the Month come on out to a meeting 
and let’s get your input about an event or help with our 
council. 
 

We have Elvis coming up on December 7 if you would 
like to get tickets for the show please get in touch Sam 
Cerasi or myself. 
 

Well Brothers hopefully we will see as many of you as 
possible at our next meeting. Enjoy the cool weather!   
 

Vivat Jesus, 
 

Pete Cote, GK 
pcotewp@aol.com or 856-305-2487  



COUNCIL NEWS 

Council Soccer Challenge 

Our Annual Soccer Challenge was held back on Septem-
ber 15th at the Woodlawn Turf Field. We had 14 par-
ticipants equally split 7 boys and 7 girls across the vari-
ous age groups. 
 

The Winners are:  
 

Girls Group 
Alexandria Coleman  Age 9   Score of 85. 
Willa Ormsby  Age 12   Score of 100. 
Emma Smalley  Age 14  Score of 115. 
 

Boys Group 
Reno Bianco  Age 10  Score of 115. 
Matthew Vieira  Age 11  Score of 80. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS to all the Winners and all those 
who participated! Special THANKS goes out to Heather 
Talarico and the Maple Shade Soccer Club for making 
this event possible! Also, Many Thanks to Pete Cote, Joe 
Flatley, Jim Berg, Chuck Wilson and Matthew Ewing for 
all their help during the event. A SPECIAL shout out to 
Father Wilson who stopped by and kicked a few soccer 
balls around with the Crew. 
 

Tim Ewing, Treasurer 
timothy.j.ewing@gmail.com 

HOME ASSOCIATION NEWS 

Maple Room Update 

As the old saying goes, “I’ve got some goods news and 
I’ve got some bad news”!!  The Insurance Situation ap-
peared to be resolved and a Binder was issued on the 
new Policy effective September 4th. Policy price was 
very good totaling about $ 3,400 for the year. GREAT 
NEWS!!  Then, the Insurance Inspector reviewed the 
property and filed his report. The Carrier now wants us 
to install an Ansel Fire Suppression system in the 
Kitchen covering the Stove.  I expressed my severe dis-
pleasure over the decision stating that since the Fire De-
partment and the Township does NOT REQUIRE us to 
have a suppression system because we don’t have a grid-
dle or deep fryer, why are they??? The only answer I 
have received so far is “because we require it”.  Need-
less to say, I am checking my options and will keep you 
posted on future developments. 
Event Bookings and interest in the Hall continue to 
grow. Please keep talking up the Maple Room to all your 
friends and family!! 
Fraternally,  
 

Tim Ewing, President, Maple Shade Home Association 
timothy.j.ewing@gmail.com 

Blood Drive Update 

Our American Red Cross Blood Drive was held back on 
Monday, October 15th and though not as productive as I 
would have liked, it was still a SUCCESS!! The Final re-
sults were 18 donors registered with 15 units collected.  
On behalf of the American Red Cross, and the Council, I 
would like to take this opportunity to thank all those 
friends, neighbors and Brothers who answered the call 
to donate. Please keep Monday, March 23rd open on 
your schedule as this is the next scheduled Blood Drive, 
tentatively speaking! 
 

Once again, THANKS for your Support!! 
 

Tim Ewing, Treasurer 
timothy.j.ewing@gmail.com 

Change of Contact Information? 

Have you recently moved or changed your email address 

or phone number but would like to continue to receive 

updates about our Council? You may email any updated 

contact information to navigator5714@gmail.com or 

contact me at the information listed below and I will 

make sure to get your information up to date. 

Brian Kohler, PGK 
bdkohler@comcast.net or 856-979-9462 



Want to keep up with current events of our Council? 
Be sure to visit our website for updated information. 

 

Our website is: 
 

http://www.kofc5714.org 

Council Information Links 

Council # 5714 Website 
www.KofC5714.org 

 

Council #5714 on Facebook 
www.Facebook.com/KofC5714 

 

The Maple Room Website 
www.MapleRoomNJ.com (Still Under Construction) 

 

The Maple Room on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/MapleRoomMapleShade 

The November John Tatham Assembly Business Meeting 
will take place on Wednesday, November 14th. The eve-
ning will begin with a cocktail hour at 6:30, dinner at 
7:30 and the meeting starting at 8:30. Dress is jacket and 
tie and the cost of the dinner is $20.00. 
 

The 2018 Exemplification will take place on Sunday No-
vember 11th at the Tropicana Hotel and Casino in At-
lantic City, NJ. The Exemplification will start at 1:00 PM.   
 

The Assembly Advent Party will take place on Wednes-
day December 12th at our Council Home. If you are 
planning to attend the party please see me for a reserva-
tion form. Everyone attending must submit a form by 
December 5th.  
 

Jim Berg, Faithful Comptroller 
iceberg5555@comcast.net or 609-560-1209 

FOURTH DEGREE NEWS 

The following Council members will be celebrating their 

birthday during this month. Happy Birthday from all your 

Brothers of Council 5714. 

FRATERNAL ACTIVITIES 

If you know of any Knight or family member that is ei-

ther sick or in distress and needs prayers or any other 

assistance, please email navigator5714@gmail.com or 

have someone do so for you if you do not have email. 

SICK LIST 

Jack Acker, Jr. 

Deacon Joe Card 

Sam Cerasi 

Jack Ehmann 

Anthony  Martino 

John Obuchowski 

Pete Ranjo, Sr. 

NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

 

Samuel Cerasi 

Victor DeJesus 

William Fatula 

Michael Garofalo 

William Kenney, Jr. 

Brian Kohler, Jr. 

 

Brian Kohler, Sr. 

Joseph Lorenzo 

Philip Mantos 

Christopher Rzepski 

Stephen Schmidt 

Gerard Stevenson 

The Navigator is published monthly by Our Lady  
of Perpetual Help Council 5714, Maple Shade, NJ. 
Articles for publication should be emailed no 
later than the 15th day of each month to: 

 navigator5714@gmail.com 

A Letter From The Editor 

Dear Readers, 
 

Each month I ask for any articles for the Navigator to be 
sent in by the 15th of each month. I do this so we can 
keep all of our members up to date on any events or 
just general Council information. We have had events 
come and go, such as the Sidewalk Sale, Soccer Chal-
lenge and Spaghetti Dinners without a single mention of 
any of these to put in for reading. Now we have an up-
coming Elvis show of which tickets are currently being 
sold but I have yet to receive any printable information 
about it. So let me ask you a question, how are we sup-
posed to keep our members informed of events or ask 
for volunteers if no one wants to send in the information 
to be published? Expecting members to come to a meet-
ing to find out is simply not an option since they do have 
lives outside the Knights. I leave it up to the people run-
ning these events to start to get this information in to 
me so it can be published for all to see. After all, we can-
not complain about lack of interest by our membership if 
nothing is put out there for something to have the mem-
bers volunteer for. 
 

Thank you for your time, 
 

Brian Kohler, PGK 
bdkohler@comcast.net or 856-979-9462 



Day  Event         Time 
 

   1  All Saint’s Day        All Day 

   2  All Soul’s Day        All Day 

   4  Daylight Savings Time Begins      2:00 AM 

   6  Mid Term Elections       6:00 AM until 8:00 PM 

   6  Officers Meeting @ The Maple Room     7:30 PM   

 11  Veteran’s Day        All Day 

 12  Home Association Meeting @ The Maple Room    7:30 PM 

 13  Business Meeting @ The Maple Room     7:30 PM (7:10 PM Rosary) 

 14  Fourth Degree Business Meeting @ The Maple Room   8:30 PM 

 20  Social Night @ The Maple Room     7:00 PM 

 21  Surge for Service Meeting @ The Maple Room    7:30 PM 

 22  Thanksgiving        All Day 

 23  Black Friday        All Day 
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